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unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
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18th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Incorrect Uniform 
 
We have noticed a recent trend where some students are wearing leggings and trainers as part of their 
daily attire, which is not in accordance with our Uniform Policy.  
 
We kindly request your assistance in ensuring that your child adheres to the School's Uniform Policy by 
refraining from wearing leggings and trainers during school hours. Encouraging proper uniform attire not 
only fosters a positive and professional learning environment but also prepares our students for the 
expectations they may encounter in various aspects of life. 
 
Your co-operation in reinforcing these guidelines is greatly appreciated, as it contributes to the overall 
success of our School community. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the uniform 
policy, please feel free to get in touch.  
 
Your faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher 
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